Monthly Stormwater Tip – November 2014
Honor students at Penn Wood Middle School will be stenciling inlets throughout the Borough with the message:  No Dumping – Drains to Stream.  The message is to remind people that nothing should be dumped down the storm drains in our streets.  As you are walking along the streets in our local community, begin to look for the storm drains carrying the “No Dumping” message.  If you see someone dumping anything down a storm drain, report it by calling 9-1-1.
